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Thank You for Praying 

Seeking prayer for healing and comfort: 
* Please pray for Joyce Abernethy.  Her brother passed away suddenly this past 
 week.  Please pray for comfort in this difficult time. 
* Fred Glucker, recovering at home from a broken collar bone, and Hilda who is 
 already suffering from  health issues. 
* Betty Anderson, recovering at home after hip surgery.  
* Juergen Harder’s father, Helmut is waiting to come home from Shaver  
 Hospital.  He has been given a new, tentative discharge date of Tuesday, June 
 30th. Please continue to pray for healing, strength, and comfort for Helmut 
 and  Margot as they’ve been separated for over 2 months since his surgery. 
* Lois Clattenburg’s daughter, recovering from a fall.   
* Otto Roman will be requiring atrial fibrillation treatment following the lock
 down.  Please remember this dear couple in your prayers. 
* Linda James who suffered some damage to her ribs. 
* Those in our congregation suffering from ongoing pain: 
  Emilia Pirc, Sue Furness, Ron and Lois Clattenburg, Jaqi Shennan, Rosalie 
  Pankoff, Eleanor Leigh, Bev Williams.   
* The Luchkanyns ask for continued prayer for their friend, Quin McColgan, 
 suffering from cancer.  Update:  His tumour has grown and doctors are  
 considering changing his treatment.  
 

“With all prayer and petition pray at all times in the Spirit, and with this in 
view, be on the alert with all perseverance and petition for all the saints” 
        Ephesians 6 : 18 



“To the Jews who had believed him, Jesus said, “If you hold to my  
teaching, you are really my disciples. Then you will know the truth,  

and the truth will set you free.” 
John 8 : 31-32 

Order of Service 
Video of our service will be available on our 

website Sunday afternoon.  
 
 
 

Instrumental Prelude 
 

Welcome, Key Verse, and Invocation 
Pastor Bobby 

 

Opening Hymns  
#504 — “He Touched Me” 

#515 — “Since Jesus Came Into My Heart” 
 

Kids’ Feature — Pastor Bobby 
 

Scripture Reading—Pastor Bobby 
Acts 9 : 10—19 

 

Message - Pastor Bobby 
“The Salvation of Saul: Part 2” 

 

Responsive Hymn 
#202 — ”Amazing Grace” 

 

Benediction 
Pastor Bobby 

 

Instrumental Postlude 
 

We will have a ‘retiral offering’ following the service  
as people leave the sanctuary. 

Today at Glenridge Bible Church THIS WEEK AT G.B.C 

Today  10:00am Worship Service with Pastor Bobby 
           

Wednesday   7:00pm Prayer Meeting (upstairs) 
 

Next Week 
Sunday  10:00am  Morning Communion Service  
     with Pastor Bobby 

 Giving… 
“Upon the first day of the week, let everyone of you lay by him in  

store as God hath prospered him”   I Corinthians 16:2 
                                                        

General Offerings—June 21, 2020  $ 5,676.26 
Weekly General Offerings required to meet 2020 Budget: $ 6,821.27 
2020 YTD General Offerings Budget: $ 163,722.86  
2020 YTD General Offerings Donations:    $ 146,947.13 
                                                                     
 

If you are at home and wondering how to give your tithes and offerings: 
1) You can donate online through our website at 

www.GlenridgeBibleChurch.org and click on the ‘Give’ tab at the 
top of the page.  (You can use MasterCard or Visa) 

2) You can drop your envelope in the mail slot at the front of the 
church (to the left of the main front doors) 

3) You can mail your cheque in 
4) Contact the office and we’ll arrange for someone to pick it up 

 
Also, anyone who would like to have numbered offering envelopes, or a 

mailbox here at the church, please contact the office at: 
 905.937.1326   or   GlenridgeBC@gmail.com 

 

Just a reminder… 

There are many in our congregation who are either not ready, or not able, to 

come to church in person due to health concerns. 

If you are willing and able, please give some of these folks a call.  Some might 

even appreciate a small meal.  They would love to feel connected to our   

congregation in a tangible way. 

Let’s be there for each other and not let anyone slip through the cracks     

especially if they aren’t online and don’t have access to our online resources. 


